
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2, 2020 

 

Dear Pastors and Members: 

 

Because of the coronavirus outbreak and the stay-at-home orders issued by the State of 

Florida, the April 2020 assembly has been cancelled.  The Fort Lauderdale Temple will 

host the assembly in April 2021. 

 

Those members who have purchased airline tickets may want to wait a few days to see if 

the airline will cancel your flight.  If you cancel it, a voucher will be issued for future 

travel from the airline.  If your flight is cancelled by the airline, you will be able to 

receive a full refund. 

 

My sermon will be live streamed on Facebook on Sunday at 11:00am EDT.  We will use 

a different conference line on Sunday.  The new telephone number will be communicated 

to the membership later this week.  In addition, the service can be viewed on Zoom. The 

Zoom ID code also will be provided later. 

  

May the God of Israel continue to bless and keep you. 

 

 

 

Bishop Bobby J. Davis,  

King of Israel 
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